
Tuesday 5th June 2018 

 
Year 3 & 4 V Residential Visit to Laches Wood Outdoor Education Centre 

 
The children thoroughly enjoyed this weekõs residential visit to Laches Wood.  The Centre 
Staff commented on how much they enjoyed working with the children and what a superb 
group they were in both their exemplary behaviour, caring attitudes towards each other and 
their determination when faced with many challenges thrown at them! 
 
Iõd like to say a massive thank you to our staff, Mr Burnett and Miss Johnson for giving up 
their time to accompany the children.  Without such willingness to do so, it would be impossi-
ble for visits like these to take place. 
 
 



 
Change of Dates 

Unfortunately, at times planned dates are changed.  Please note, we 
only change dates of events due to  unavoidable circumstances. 
 
 
Bags2School is now Tuesday 22nd May (not Friday 18th 
May) 
 
PTFA Film Night will now take place on Thursday 24th 
May  ( Thursday 10th May). 
 
Thank you. 

 
Nursery Places September 2018 

 
Parents who have applied for a Nursery place within 
our Early Years class will receive the outcome of 
their application to the Local Authority on Friday 04 
May 2018 by email (for online applicants) or letter posted 2nd class 
(for paper applications).  
 
Shortly, we will be in touch with all those parents who have been of-
fered either a place in Reception or Nursery to welcome them to 
our school and inform them of our induction process. 
 
We still have nursery places available for September 2018.  Please 
contact the office if you are interested and would like to find out 
more information about our Early Years provision. 
Thank you. 

A reminder that school will be 
closed next Monday 7th May for 
the bank holiday. 
Have a lovely weekend! 
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